
  
 

Animal Welfare Policy for Knitted Headwear and Accessories 
 

At Do-Gree Fashions Ltd, we take animal welfare seriously and are committed to ensuring that 

our products do not contribute to animal cruelty or harm. This policy outlines our approach to 

sourcing down and wool for our knitted headwear and accessories and sets out our commitment 

to animal welfare. 

 

Sourcing 

We are committed to sourcing only high-quality materials from suppliers who share our 

commitment to animal welfare. Our suppliers must provide evidence that they comply with all 

relevant animal welfare laws and regulations, and that their practices meet our strict standards. 

 

Down 

The down we use in our products must come from birds that have not been subjected to any form 

of live-plucking or force-feeding. When using down, we only source down from suppliers who 

can provide us with assurances that the birds have been humanely treated throughout their lives, 

and that the down has been harvested in a manner that does not cause the birds unnecessary 

harm. 

 

Wool 

The wool we use must come from sheep that have been treated in accordance with the Five 

Freedoms of Animal Welfare, which are: 

 

Freedom from hunger and thirst 

Freedom from discomfort 

Freedom from pain, injury, and disease 

Freedom to express normal behavior 

Freedom from fear and distress 

 

We only source wool from certified RWS suppliers who can provide us with assurances that 

their sheep are treated in accordance with these principles, and that their wool is harvested in a 

manner that does not cause the sheep unnecessary harm. 

 

Auditing and Monitoring 

We regularly audit our suppliers to ensure that they are complying with our animal welfare 

policy, and we will not hesitate to terminate our relationship with any supplier who fails to meet 

our standards. We also monitor industry developments and work with animal welfare 

organizations to stay up-to-date on best practices. 

 

At Do-Gree Fashions Ltd, we are committed to the humane treatment of animals and to ensuring 

that our products do not contribute to animal cruelty or harm. We recognize that animal welfare 

is an ongoing concern, and we are committed to continuously improving our practices to ensure 

the highest standards of animal welfare are met. 


